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Upcoming Conference News

Call for NASIG Vision Speaker  

and Workshop Ideas 

Michelle Turvey-Welch & Annette Day 
PPC Co-Chairs 

 
Do you have an idea for an outstanding speaker who 

would be perfect for a NASIG vision session?  Do you 

have an idea for an innovative workshop that would be 

great for NASIG?  If so, the Program Planning 

Committee (PPC) wants to hear from you.  Please 

submit your ideas here for the 2025 annual conference 

which will be held virtually.   

 

Review of ideas will begin Wednesday, September 25, 

2024. Questions? Email nasigppc@gmail.com.  

 

We look forward to hearing from you. Thank you for 

helping us shape next year’s conference. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSehsrtGCoa1-645hv9qgXimBpMNXZJyJZ57Eqt13iahMcpDJQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:nasigppc@gmail.com

